For the attention of the B. Tech students of 2022-23

It is hereby informed to the students of B. Tech 2022-23 who have opted for IIT Palakkad that
they should report on the 26™ of October 2022 between 8 am and 10 am to the following

address:

HOSTEL-3, IIT Palakkad, Ahalia Integrated Campus, Kozhippara PO, Palakkad-678557,

Landline No.: 04923-226319 Extn:4 (will be answered only during working hours).

Students who are reaching before the stipulated date and time shall make their own
arrangements for accommodation. All the students are advised to plan their travel to IIT

Palakkad accordingly. Detailed communication shall be sent after the final round of JoSAA.

Students will be provided hostel rooms on a twin-sharing basis. Each student will have One cot,
One almirah, One study table and One study chair. Students should come prepared with their
own bedding, toiletries, etc. And also, bring a yoga mat, sports shoes and a small lock for the

almirah.

For chemistry lab, students must bring a full-sleeve white lab coat, safety goggles and

closed-toe shoes.

A vendor will be arranged only on 26th Oct 2022 at the entrance of the hostel to sell mattresses,
pillows, buckets, mugs, yoga mats and small locks etc., for the benefit of the students who are

not able to carry these materials along with them.



